
                                                                               Scott County Board of Supervisors  
    November 14, 2023 8:30 a.m. 

 
The Board of Supervisors met pursuant to adjournment with Dickson, Rawson 

and Beck present. Supervisor Maxwell and Supervisor Paustian were absent. 

Auditor Kerri Tompkins reviewed there was a 17.4% turnout compared to the 
2021 turnout of 14%. Out of 127,534 Applicable Registered voters, 22,188 cast their 
vote. 15% voted Absentee and 85% at the polls on Election Day, the absentee ballots 
were double the amount from 2021. There were 66 precincts with 311 Poll Workers on 
Election Day, 13 Poll Workers on the Absentee Board, 10 Poll Workers for the 4 
Satellites, and 3 Poll Workers for the Post Election Audit. 

Supervisor Beck asked about numbers for mail in Absentee ballots vs Early 
voting/Satellites. 

Auditor Tompkins did not have the numbers but would get them. 

Supervisor Beck wanted to see numbers to determine the need for Satellites in 
the future. He also asked about the Pleasant Valley Schools race. 

Election Manager James Martin reviewed there were 250 Write-in votes cast for 
Tracy Rivera, and 256 votes for Jason Smith who was on the ballot. The other few 
write-ins were for miscellaneous candidates. 

Auditor Tompkins reviewed there would be a second-tier canvass on Tuesday 
November 21, 2023 for those areas that cross over County boundaries. 

 Moved by Rawson, seconded by Dickson a motion approving the Canvass of 
Votes for the City/School election held on November 7, 2023. Roll Call: All Ayes. 
 

Moved by Dickson, seconded by Rawson at 8:36 a.m. a motion to adjourn. All 
Ayes. 

 
 
 

______________________________  
                                                                 Ken Beck, Chair of the Board 

                                                                      Scott County Board of Supervisors 
 
________________________ 
 ATTEST: Kerri Tompkins  

      Scott County Auditor 
 

A video recording of the meeting is available on the Scott County website at: 
https://www.scottcountyiowa.gov/board/board-meetings. 


